
Calientegram Corrections and Additional Info:    9 May 2012 
 

 
The Chapter Social this Saturday will not include a fundraiser because of our huge fundraiser on 
Memorial Day.  
  
The May 19th movie night will be for a show between 4:00 pm and 6:00 pm.  The location is tentatively 
set for the Alamo Draft House - Westlakes.   The specific location, time, and movie will be 
announced next week.  
  
If you are attending the Garage Party at Caliente on May 20th, or know of someone who is, then 
please RSVP using the website at:  http://www.calienteharley.com/event_list.asp and then click the red 
"RSVP by email" button.  
  
Next week Thursday, May 17th, a CPR instructor will be available for the chapter to train road captains 
and anyone else interested in obtaining a CPR certification.  The cost is $40, starts at 6:30p and will take 
approximately 3 hours.  Location will be determined by the number of participants who sign up.  If you are 
interested, please contact Greg "Chach" atheadroadcaptain@calientehog.com. 
  
We are considering a silent auction for the Memorial Day event.  If you, or anyone you know, can obtain 
donations (such as gift certificates or other items) to put in a basket or auction individually, please contact 
Lynda "Fetch Em" atmembership@calientehog.com.  No used items please.  
 
Squirrel Out. 
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